
D123/1(p) Letter from John MacKenzie to A MacDonald Esq, who was the 

factor for Kilmuir estate 

Tower in Uig November 1883,“Sir, I saw Constable MacRae Staffin here 

yesterday and he informed me that a rumour was current at Eastside that the 

tenants there are to hold meetings similar to the last Glendale one. It is too 

premature to predict any result hopeful it will come to nothing at all I did not 

find out the chief leader in the movement yet.” 

 


